
13th May 2022

Worship and Liturgy

In the Gospel this week, we

will hear how Jesus has a

very important message for

his disciples, and for all who

believe in him. Jesus asks us

to love one another as he

loves us. Let’s think about

how we can do that this

weekend and the week ahead.

So do you think this message to love other people

was just for the disciples? What do you think Jesus

wants us to do?

I am delighted with the way our year 6 children

have taken on the challenge of SATs this week; I

am proud of each and every one of them. I know

they have all tried their very best and that is all we

can ask of them. They were calm, relaxed and took

them in their stride. A great thank you to Mr

Baxter, Mrs Archer, Mrs Spry, Mrs Cox who have

all worked with the children this year to prepare

them for the tests, and to all the adults who have

contributed to the smooth running.

We are now in a period of trying to organise trips

and events. Trips are becoming more challenging to

keep the costs down - mainly due to the cost of

coaches who are charging more due to the price of

fuel. We will do everything we can to keep costs

down, but the trips do rely on voluntary

contributions from yourselves. Our intention is

when a trip is booked, we give you as much notice as

possible to be able to help with payments.

Year 5 had a great day on Wednesday - all dressed

up as evacuees to bring their learning of World War

2 to life. Well done to Ms Sharp.

Our plans are now well underway for the Queen’s

platinum jubilee celebrations on Friday 27th May.

As mentioned in a previous newsletter, children can

come to school that day wearing red, white and blue

or any combination of those colours. We will be

having a special assembly followed by a variety of

activities. Weather permitting, at lunch time, the

children will all be eating together outside in true

street party style. Therefore on this day the only

lunch options will be a party food lunch box

(ordered in the normal way) or a packed lunch

from home. Our day will end with the opportunity

for you to buy some cakes, being sold by the PTFA

as part of our cake competition. Who will be the

next Mary Berry of St Joseph’s?!

I hope you all have a lovely weekend,

God Bless,

Mr M Dyson

Lov� Jesu�, Lov� Learnin�, Lov� Lif�



13th May 2022

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Whole
School

86% 95% 90% 86% 90% 91% 100% 92%

Dates for your diaries

Friday 27th May - Queen’s Jubilee Celebration Day and PTFA cake competition/cake sale

Monday 6th June - Non-Pupil Day

Tuesday 7th June - Children back to school

Tuesday 7th June - School DISCO

Thursday 16th June - Class photos and year 6 leavers photos

Friday 1st July - Summer Fair after school

Tuesday 5th July - Sports Day at 13:15 (reserve day on 12th July if wet)

Thursday 21st July - LAST DAY OF THE YEAR
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